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Since the original LS in (ITU_WRC_LS_200428 = RP-200547) is addressed to the PCG chairman, the source of the answer to ITU should be PCG
----------------- [remove upper part before submission to ITU in case a. and b. (Art.51)] -----------------
For 3GPP review: 

Overall description:

Following the dialogue between the ITU Secretary-General (Houlin Zhao) and 3GPP PCG Chairman (see ITU_WRC_LS_200428 = RP-200547 and answer in RP-202054 = PCG45_21) ITU-R WP7C “Remote sensing systems”
 required some clarifications regarding RAN activities on bands potentially overlapping with Earth exploration-satellite service. 
Since the topic is RAN specific, RAN prepared the answer to be submitted by PCG to ITU-R WP7C, cc WP5D. 
Actions:

3GPP TSG RAN asks 3GPP PCG to review this document and submit the approved version to the ITU-R WP7C, cc ITU-R WP5D.

The next WP7C meeting is currently planned on 16-23 September 2021 (submission deadline on September 9th). Therefore, the answer must be approved by PCG by correspondence.
----------------- [remove 3GPP review part before submission to ITU] -----------------
3GPP PCG
Response LS on 3GPP’s activities related to WRC-19 Resolutions 
3GPP TSG RAN thanks ITU-R WP7C for their request for clarifications regarding the response sent by 3GPP to the ITU Secretary-General on activities related to WRC-19 Resolutions.
In particular, 3GPP TSG RAN would like to clarify the difference in 3GPP terminology between Frequency ranges and Operating bands.

Frequency ranges (e.g., from 52.6 GHz to 71 GHz) are studied in a generic way and used to structure specifications and requirement. 

Operating bands are limited bands that are defined with a specific set of technical requirements. In defining operating bands, 3GPP takes regulatory conditions into account, including protection of EESS/passive bands.
The 3GPP activity on 52.6-77 GHz and 7-24 GHz referenced in the LS relate to expanding the frequency range in which the generic design could be applied and does not imply that 3GPP is defining operating bands for the whole of this range. 3GPP work always protects EESS/passive bands to comply with any applicable regulation.

3. Date of Next TSG RAN Meetings:

3GPP TSG RAN #93e

13-17 September 2021
Online
 

3GPP TSG RAN #94

December 2021
Exact dates to be confirmed
�	WP 7C covers remote sensing applications in the Earth exploration-satellite service (EESS), both active and passive, systems of MetAids service, as well as space research sensors, including planetary sensors.










